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“……everything is possible for God.” Mark 10:17-30 

Autumn Term - Friday, 11th October 2024 

In School This Week: 

Thank you to Sapphires class for telling us all about the “Zones of Regulation” 
today, for World Mental Health Day. This week the children have been working hard 
to identify their own feelings and ways to “Get Back to Green” Thank you to all our 
visitors in assembly this morning and for supporting our children. It’s lovely to see 
them growing in confidence. 
Topaz “Installation Art! was amazing, all classes got to visit the exhibition and listen 
to the children explain their art. Miss Winder posted it on X take a look! PE was 
great this week too, the children have a new love for Hockey. Lots to celebrate in 
our wider curriculum. 

Notices  

• Monday 14th  October National Recycling week                                                 CTS  

• Tuesday 15th October  Pupil Leadership Team meeting                         be a peace-maker 

• Friday 17th October Football club KDE 

• Friday 17th October Emeralds are singing for us in our celebration assembly. 

• Breakfast Club – Please ensure that you book on and pay in advance, using school 
spider. messages were sent out last week via email and class dojo.  

• School Dinners – Please can you select your child’s meal if they have a hot meal via the School Hub.  

• We will continue to collect donations for the Runcorn Foodbank  

• Remember classes are saving our small change for CAFOD .  
WE ARE PROUD OF ALL OUR CHILDREN  

Virtue Stars  Achievement Stars Attendance  94%   

Congratulations to all our 
stars! 
Diamonds -    Kai 
Emeralds -     Reggie 
Sapphires –   Sadie 
Amethysts -   Tegan  
Topaz -          Poppy 
 

Keep shining bright! 
 
Diamonds – Jasmin Rose 
Emeralds -   Alfie 
Sapphires -  Daisy Grace 
Amethysts - Oliver 
Topaz -        Teddy 

Winners this week are Diamonds and 
Emeralds well done!  
Reception – 98.8% 
Year 1 /2 –   98.8% 
year 3 /4 –   88.5% 
Year 5-         94.8% 
Year 6 -        87.4% 

Maximillian Kolbe Parish  

St Edward’s Church - Sunday, - 10.30am. 
The Holy Spirit Church - Sunday, 9am. For more information, please click on the link to access Fr Peter’s 
Parish Newsletter: http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/ 
Claire Williams visited our school and told year 5/6 children about the Youth Mission Team. please contact 
church if you are interested, or tell your class teacher. It is a great opportunity to meet other children in the 
diocese and join in a number of activities, its free too!  
Birthdays   
Happy birthday Kayden have a wonderful time celebrating your special day.  

Notices 

• You are now able to book your slot for parents evening and pay deposits for the year 6 residential 
through School Spider. 

• Please can the parents of children who attend football club on Thursday please be mindful of elderly 
residents when parking to pick up your child, there is plenty of space in the church car park. Thank you 
for your understanding. 

 
 

OFSTED SAID, “they care for each other and recognise that everyone is special and unique.” July 2024 
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